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OLW NEWS 2022 
Tel: 9460 6684                      YouTube: OLW Learning Channel 
           Email:  principal@olwkingsbury.catholic.edu.au 

 Issue: 18      Date:  Tuesday June 14 2022 

Dear Parents & Families, 
 Congratulations to our Year 6 and Parish 
children who celebrated the Sacrament of 
Confirmation last Thursday evening. Thank you to all 
the staff and families who helped to make this such a 
wonderful celebration. 

 
YEAR 3 FIRST EUCHARIST 
 Our Year 3 students celebrate their First 
Eucharist this Sunday, June 19, at 11.30am. Please 
keep these children in your prayers as they prepare 
for this next step in their faith journey. 
SORRY DAY ACTIVITIES 
  Our FIRE Carriers led a session with each 
last week focussing on the theme of ‘Be Brave. Make 
Change’. After sharing a story, they were able to teach 
them an aboriginal dance before undertaking on a 
‘long walk’ around the school grounds. 

 
ROUND ONE KINDER REGISTRATIONS CLOSE 
ON JUNE 30 

Register now for 3 and 4-year-old 
kindergarten. Registrations are accepted all year 
round, but to be considered for round one offers for 
next year, you must register before 30 June 2022.  
  Kindergarten helps children to develop strong 
social skills and encourages a love of learning. 
  For a full list of kindergartens in Darebin and 
advice on how to register, visit darebin.vic.gov.au/ 
kindergarten   
DIVISION CROSS COUNTRY  

Congratulations to our students who ran in the 
Division Cross Country Championships last Thursday 
at Bundoora Park. Despite the extreme weather, our 
students performed exceptionally well, finishing in the 
top 25 of every event. Special congratulations to 

Sienna who finished in the top 10. She now moves 
through to the next level of the competition which will 
be held this Wednesday at Bundoora Park. 

 
PREP 2023 
 Interviews have now concluded and places 
have been offered in accordance with the MACS 
Enrolment guidelines as we have more applicants 
than places available.  
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
 Our next School Advisory Council Meeting is 
this Wednesday June 15 at 5.30pm. Minutes and 
Agenda have been posted on the school app. 
STAFF NEWS 
 Mr Mizzi has announced that he will be retiring 
at the conclusion of his long service leave. Tony has 
worked at OLW, predominantly as a Deputy Principal, 
for over 22 years and will be sorely missed by many 
families. Whilst we will have a formal farewell for Tony, 
past and present parents and parishioners are invited 
to join in celebrating his contributions to OLW at the 
10.00am Mass on Wednesday June 22. Morning tea 
will follow in the Church foyer.  
BUXWEAR CHANGE OF HOURS 

Buxwear have advised of a change of 
Saturday trading hours from the 11th June to 
1st September. Saturday trading hours will be from 
9.30am to 2.00 pm. 
INTERSCHOOL SPORT 
 Winter Sport concludes this Friday with a 
HOME game against Thomastown Primary School. 
Please note that all Soccer matches are played at 
Donath Reserve. Parents are welcome to attend. 

Enjoy the short week! 

 Kevin Burke 

PHRASE OF THE WEEK 

 Congratulations to everyone who found out 
that ‘in the nick of time’ means only just in time or at 
the last possible moment. 

Our phrase for this week is: 
‘best foot forward’ 

Find out it’s meaning and see if you can add 
this phrase to your vocabulary over the next week. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYNzWrC-rRpll11wQVfYA1Q/featured
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.darebin.vic.gov.au%2F%2520kindergarten&data=05%7C01%7CClare.Griffin%40darebin.vic.gov.au%7C088a7f8951034abc728e08da389825f1%7C17ec87ffe26e4335a306feed4f58cc1d%7C0%7C0%7C637884523534276424%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rx49gAkb7vuKkoxhQ3hzrxMpTbGCKO3lDCCgDneB6OU%3D&reserved=0
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.darebin.vic.gov.au%2F%2520kindergarten&data=05%7C01%7CClare.Griffin%40darebin.vic.gov.au%7C088a7f8951034abc728e08da389825f1%7C17ec87ffe26e4335a306feed4f58cc1d%7C0%7C0%7C637884523534276424%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rx49gAkb7vuKkoxhQ3hzrxMpTbGCKO3lDCCgDneB6OU%3D&reserved=0
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Parish of Our Lady of the Way Kingsbury 
Presbytery: 13 Green Ave, Kingsbury, 3083 

 

 

Parish Priest: Fr Terry Bergin             Tel: 0488 020 364             School Tel: 9460 6684 

Email: terrybergin1@bigpond.com 

 

Parish Website: OLW Kingsbury 

Mass Timetable 

Saturday – Vigil Mass: 

Sunday: 

Weekdays: 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Rosary Monday to Saturday: 

Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 

6.00PM 

8.00AM and 10.00AM 

10.00AM 

Saturday from 5.15 to 5.45PM 

9.30AM 

After Mass Daily 

Friday from 9.00 to 9.30AM 

Baptisms and Marriages by appointment: Please ring 9462 1221 

 
Hello Everyone.  
 

Entrance Antiphon:  
Blest be God the Father, and the Only Begotten Son of God, 
and also the Holy Spirit,  
for he has shown us his merciful love. 
 

Communion Antiphon: 
Since you are children of God, God has sent into your hearts 
the Spirit of his Son, the Spirit who cries out Abba, Father. 
 

Christmas in July: On Sunday 24th July 2022. Lunch in the school hall at 12 noon. Further information and bookings taken 
from NEXT week after Masses. 
Father Terry will be on the annual priest’s seminar this week, held at RACV Club, Cape Schanck. Communion services will be 
the norm instead of daily mass this week. 
Vinnies Winter Appeal 2022:  The annual appeal will be held over the month of June. Envelopes are available in the foyer. If 
you require a receipt, please fill in your name and address. Envelopes can be given to Fr. Terry, a Vinnies representative or put 
in the marked container on the table in the foyer. Every dollar we receive goes towards helping the poor of our own area. Any 
donation will be much appreciated. 
Donations: New items for Father’s day raffle would be appreciated. There is a box marked “Father’s Day” in the foyer of the 
church where items can be left. Thank you. 
Parish lunch: Next lunch will be held on Wednesday 29th June. If coming, please put your name on the list. If you find you 
can’t make it on the day, please call the hotel on 9471 3255 and cancel as last time we only had 6 attend and I had 

overbooked. Margaret. 
Themes for synthesis: Bishops conference discussion points. 
Submissions received were often directed to a particular Synod theme; Communion, Participation or Mission; or to a variety of 
subthemes. In developing this synthesis, the aim has been to identify the points of convergence, where there is an agreement 
on the theme to be addressed, even if the way in which this theme might be addressed might be quite divergent. It was 
discerned that nine themes emerged that provide a synthesis of the submissions from the Archdiocese of Melbourne: 

1. Ongoing impact, learning from and response to the sexual abuse crisis. 
2. Co-responsibility between clergy and laity. 
3. Welcoming the gifts of women in the Church. 
4. Liturgy and prayer. 
5. Community beyond liturgy. 
6. Welcoming people on the margins. 
7. Catholic education and formation of teachers. 
8. Zeal for mission. 
9. Families at the heart of renewal. 

As much as possible, the aim has been to maintain the integrity and authenticity of the voices of our Archdiocese by providing 
quotes from submission that might best represent the spectrum of views expressed. 

 
Eucharistic Ministers: 
June 11th: 6pm Jenny Glover June 12th:   8am Gerard Dowling    10am Ashlie 
June 18th: 6pm Kath Zanini   June 19th:    8am Martina Dowling     10am Sharon 
    
Readers: 
June 11th:  6pm Frank Williams June 12th: 8am Gerard Dowling      10am Evelyn Ginger 
June 18th:  6pm Jenny Glover.   June 19th:  8am Martina Dowling      10am Margaret Leonard 
 
We need more readers for 8am Mass please. If you can help please see Father Terry. 
 
With thanks, 
Fr Terry 
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